
  

Dear Ms Arblaster 

 

Jandakot Airport Holdings Pty Ltd the Airport Leasing Company at 
Jandakot Airport have elected not to write an individual submission in 
response to the issues, since we concur with all of the points raised in the 
submission written by the Jandakot Airport Chamber Of 
Commerce.(attched) 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Anne Watson 

Airport Manager 

Jandakot Airport 

Ph 0894149400 

www.jandakotairport.com.au 

  

This email is intended for the named recipient only. The information contained in this  message may be 
confidential or commercially sensitive. If you are not  the intended recipient you must not reproduce or distribute 
any part of this email, disclose its contents to any other party, or take any action in reliance on it. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately. Please delete this message from your 
computer. 

  

  

  

  

  

   

 

 


